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MEMORANDUM

TO: ALL DSCC CLIENTS AND CONSULTANTS

FROM: JOHN DAVIS, WILLIE STOKES, IRA CHILTON

DATE: OCTOBER 1, 1997

RE: RELOCATION OF NASHVILLE OFFICE

The Nashville office of Davis Stokes Chilton is growing and relocating into new space in
MetroCenter, 2244 MetroCenter Blvd., Suite 208, Nashville, Tennessee 37228 on
Thursday and Friday, October 16 and October 17, 1997. The office will be shutting the
computer network down at 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 16, to begin the move of the
AutoCad computers, servers and plotting hardware into the new space. Any plotting
required will not be available until the following Monday, October 20, 1997. The phones
will be staffed during the move and calls will be returned as quickly as possible.

Our office will be fully operational on Monday, October 20, 1997.Thank you for your
understanding and patience in working with us during this time. We look forward to
working in our new space and your future visits.

Qur new address is: 2244 Metro Center Blvd.
Suite 208
Nashville, Tennessee 37228
Our new telephone number is:  (615) 726-0010

QOur new fax number is: (615) 726-2090 main number
(615) 726-1122 second line
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